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Pathways office will be closed Wednesday, November 11th for 
Remembrance Day.  Call 780-499-4175 with any emergencies. 

Announcements & Reminders: 
 

Remote AGM & Policy Review 
October 28th - 9:30 am & 7:00 pm 

At least one caregiver from each home must attend 
 

Processing time for Intervention Record Checks has increased significantly.  If your 
check is due to expire within the next three months, it should be submitted now. 

 
Please email Child Youth Health & Wellness Reports directly to your FCSW. 

 

Your vehicle registration will expire November 30th  
if the last name the vehicle is  

registered under begins with K or P. 
 

Online vehicle registration is available through the  
Alberta Government website at:   

https://www.alberta.ca/vehicle-registration-renewal.aspx 
 

If registering on-line, ensure you allow sufficient time for your  
registration to be processed and mailed back to you -  

guidelines are listed on the website. 



Receipt Processing 
Thanks to all who continue to submit their receipts electronically.   
Unfortunately it looks like we’ll be continuing to do so for awhile!   
Please continue to make note of the following in order to ensure  

the process runs smoothly: 
 

 Scan receipts to a PDF format and email them to general@pathwaysfamilyservices.com. 
 Receipts must be legible and include child’s full name (first and last), date, and method of 

payment.  It’s okay to write on a receipt as long as no information is being covered up. 
 Either label receipts with what the items are (if unclear) and what fund they’re to come from (e.g. 

Recreation), or submit an Expense Reimbursement Form detailing this information with the 
receipts. 

 For long receipts that may be difficult to scan - receipts can be “broken up” into two halves with 
each being scanned separately - this will ensure information is larger and more legible.  Make sure 
all items are visible. 

 For those who cannot submit receipts electronically, please continue to use the mailbox outside 
Pathways main entrance (on concrete column directly opposite the front door). Receipts and any 
other paperwork dropped off  should be in a sealed envelope or plastic bag labelled “Foster Care.” 

Deadline for submissions to the December Newsletter is  
Thursday, November 12th.  Email Marla at 

marla.schole@pathwaysfamilyservices.com with information. 

NOTE:  Any child placed in your 
home after October 31st may be 
reimbursed for the cost of one 

Christmas gift.   
Foster parents should  

request approval from the Case 
Worker or CSD Worker, and receipts 
need to be forwarded to your Foster 

Care Support Worker. 

Cree Language 
Corner 

 

bear: 
muskwa (MUS gwa) 

 

beaver: 
amisk (a MISK) 

 

buffalo: 
Mostos (MOSS toss) 

Dr. Tami Masterson, pediatrician with the Pediatrics for Kids in Care (PKIC) Clinic 
(Foster Care Clinic) at the Grey Nuns Community Hospital has submitted her 

resignation, effective as of December 1, 2020.  Dr. Masterson will continue to see 
patients until her last day in clinic, November 30.  
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2020 

Child Youth Health & Wellness Reports  
due for November.   

Please email these directly to your FCSW. 


